Date: 9/29/98 8:50:00 AM

From: Chris Russell TAL

Subject: Mckenzie Terminal---St. Marks,
To: Icy KRendrick TAL

CC: Gerry Neubauer TAL

Don,

We received an anonymous complaint yesterday regarding the Mckenzie Terminal
Facility in St. Marks. The BER Bureau Chief took the complaint and has the
following information to report:

Mckenzie is allegedly pouring out diesel from their tankers on their property.
The directions to the contaminated area are: Enter the main gate, make a left,
go to the north end of the building along the east fence (south of the fuel
pumps), left of the power pole. BApparently, there should be lots of dead grass
between the pole and the fences.

Accusation: Diesel/Gas leak from tanks that park at this spot overnight.
Employees dump the diesel on the ground, they steal the gas and drain the
diesel.

Good Luck, If you have any questions, don't hesitate to call me.

Chris Russell







